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OFFICIAL ANNOUNCEMENT
BOARD-SPONSORED EXAMINATION PREPARATION WORKSHOP
The Board voted on December 7, 2011 to cancel the Board-sponsored Exam Prep Workshop. The workshop is no
longer a requirement for eligibility to take the exam. The Board does not endorse or recommend any

independently offered workshops for examination preparation. It is up to the individual applicants and their
sponsors to determine if a particular course will be beneficial in preparing to be licensed.

Please review all documents available on the Board website under “Exam Issues” for more information on
preparing for the exam, including a recommended reading list.

Additional information may be posted on the website as it becomes available.





